State of North Carolina

Minutes

County of Madison

The Madison County Board of Commissioners met in special session on Friday, February 7, 2014 at 10:00 a.m. at the Madison County Public Library, Marshall, NC.

In attendance were Chairman Wayne Brigman, Vice-Chair Sue Vilcinskas, Commissioner Jim Baker, Commissioner Bill Briggs, County Manager Allen Lamberson and Clerk Darlyne Rhinehart.

The meeting was called to order at 10:00 a.m.

The Board discussed the Low Wealth Supplemental Funding for Madison County Schools.

The Board heard from Jim Huff and Amanda Cutshaw on recycling efforts at the Landfill.

The Board discussed the purchase of a John Deere 544E for landfill operations.

The Board discussed offering the Rock Building at Mars Hill back to the Board of Education.

Forrest Gilliam presented to the Board options for the redevelopment of the old county jail.

The Board reviewed a letter from Ruth Ann Lewis stating her disagreement with being charged disposal fees by the County. Mrs. Lewis is the owner of business property located on the Marshall By-Pass.

MADISON COUNTY

Wayne Brigman, Chairman

Board of Commissioners

ATTEST:

Darlyne Rhinehart, Clerk